Kansas Immunization Requirements

All Blue Valley students are required by the Kansas Department of Health and Environment to
complete the immunization process in order to be continuously enrolled in Blue Valley schools.
Parents should take time to review their child’s immunization record with their healthcare
provider. Parents must provide the most recent immunization records to the school nurse prior to
the first day of attendance. Incorrectly spaced doses do not count toward immunization
compliance. Immunizations that are required for school entry effective August 2019 are defined
by K.S.A. 72-6261 et seq. and K.A.R. 28-1-20.

Detailed information can be found at Kansas school immunization requirements for the 2019-
2020 school year.



http://www.kdheks.gov/immunize/download/2019_2020_School_Requirement_K-12.pdf
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